
Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center [elpcinfo@elpc.org] on behalf of Neda Eftekhar
[marquis.desalad@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, November 25, 2012 2:17 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: I Support Protecting Aquatic Life in the Chicago River (R2008-009 (D)

Nov 25, 2012

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members
,

Dear Control Board Members,

I support strong aquatic life standards for the Chicago River.

I have lived next to the Chicago River for over 10 years now, and have seen no change as far
as how dirty and polluted it is over that time.
It is important to me that we clean up the river, protect the aquatic life that live in it,
and enact strong measures to punish polluters (be they individuals or coal plants).

Sincerely,

Ms. Neda Eftekhar
165 N Canal St Apt 1420
Chicago, IL 60606-1406

1



Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Violeta Silva
<vcsilva072@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 9:10 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: I Support Protecting Aquatic Life in the Chicago River (R2008-009 (D)

Jan 24, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

I support strong aquatic life standards for the Chicago River.

The Chicago River provides recreational enjoyment and economic vitality for the people of Chicago. It is critical to keep it
clean and safe for people and part of that means keeping it clean and safe for fish and other aquatic life. We can help
protect the Chicago River for fish and wildlife by adopting strong aquatic life standards and by adopting measures such
as dam removal, fish hotels and other measures.

Sincerely,
Violeta Silva
5633 5. Komar
Chicago IL. 60629

Sincerely,

Ms. Violeta Silva
5633 S Kolmar Ave
Chicago, IL 60629-5307
(773) 970-3743
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Therriault, John

From: Environmental Law and Policy Center <elpcinfo@elpc.org> on behalf of Michelle Martin
<michelleamartin123@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 7:01 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: I Support Protecting Aquatic Life in the Chicago River (R2008-009 (D)

Apr 10, 2013

Illinois Pollution Control Board Members

Dear Control Board Members,

I support strong aquatic life standards for the Chicago River.

The Chicago River provides recreational enjoyment and economic vitality for the people of Chicago. It is critical to keep it
clean and safe for people and part of that means keeping it clean and safe for fish and other aquatic life. We can help
protect the Chicago River for fish and wildlife by adopting strong aquatic life standards and by adopting measures such
as dam removal, fish hotels and other measures.

Sincerely,

Miss Michelle Martin
1175 Blackburn Dr
Inverness, IL 60067-42 19
(630) 818-5057
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